
PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF HEBRON, PORTER COUNTY, INDIANA 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

The Town of Hebron, Porter County, Indiana, public hearing addressing a planning grant 
though OCRA for the Comprehensive Plan was held at 10:00 a.m. on the 28th day of April. In 
attendance for the Public Hearing was Donald Ensign, Vice President of the Hebron 
Redevelopment Commission (hereinafter referred to as "HRC"), Susan Alyea, Thomas & 
Associates, Jeff Brooks, Superintendent ofMSD Boone Township School Corporation, and 
Joanne E. Hansen. 

Mr. Ensign opened the public hearing. Susan Alyea gave a brief synopsis of the need for 
the Comprehensive Plan. She stated that the Comprehensive Plan is developed by utilizing a 
third-party consultant group with experience in such plan. She further stated that enable to assist 
with costs, the Town plans to apply for a planning grant which is available through OCRA. The 
Town will apply for a grant of $45,000 with a match of $10,000 being paid by HRC from the Tax 
Increment Financing Fund (TIF). 

Mr. Ensign asked for comments. Superintendent Brooks stated that he supports the 
development of the Comprehensive Master Plan. There being no further comments, Mr. Ensign 
closed the public hearing. 
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Donald Ensign, Vice-Prest �t 
Hebron Redevelopment Commission 

______________________________
Susan Alyea, CDBG Grant Administrator
Thomas & Associates, LLC


